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Caregiving is pro-life! 
“Health care professionals 

encourage caregivers to take 

breaks in order to attend to 

things on their to-do list they’ve 
been putting off, but especially 

to take care of their personal 

needs and maintain their 

individuality. . . . When 
practiced regularly, respite helps 

keep the stresses of caregiving 

manageable and prevents 
burnout.” 

--Lisa M. Petsche 

Caregiving is pro-life! 
“As parents and caregivers, 

you have been chosen by God to 

bring His unconditional love to a 
child with special needs. Your 

child is a gift. We know that you 

need the love of God and your 
church community to surround 

your family. 

“We, your church, want to 

help you with this journey in 
life. We encourage you to talk to 

a priest, deacon, parish advocate 

for disabilities, or a parish 
council member, to discuss ways 

to serve the needs of you and 

your family.” 
--Diocese of Buffalo 
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